
 
 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
TEANECK BOARD OF EDUCATION  

PUBLIC MEETINGS IN PERSON  

In accordance with the Open Public Meetings Act, P.L. 1975 c. 231 and the Governor of 
New Jersey’s Executive Order to return in person, this is to advise that  the Teaneck 
Board of Education will convene the Public Board meetings back in-person starting with 
the June 9, workshop meeting. Please be advised that t h e  P u b l i c  B o a r d  meetings in 
June w i l l  b e  h e l d  o n  Wednesday, June 9, 2021 and Wednesday, June 23, 2021, to begin 
at 8:00pm at Teaneck High School, Cheryl Miller-Porter student center located at 100 Elizabeth 
Ave., Teaneck, NJ 07666. The meetings will also be held virtually via the zoom link listed below 
for public participation. 

Click below for June 9, 2021 public meeting 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/83907642161 

Click below for June 23, 2021 public meeting 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/88232453881 

Formal action may be taken at both meetings. 
 

"ALL PUBLIC COMMENTS WILL BE LIVE OR SUBMITTED PRIOR TO THE OPENING OF THE PUBLIC 
PORTION AT "publiccomments@teaneckschools.org". 
 
If you have any questions regarding this notice, please contact the Board office at 201-833- 
5527 during regular business hours from 8:30am - 4:00pm. 

 

Sincerely, 
Melissa Simmons 
Business Administrator/Board Secretary 
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